Registration for Chorus fourth and fifth graders ONLY!

Attention Students:

If you enjoy music, singing and having fun, then join the MB Chorus by having your family complete this form!

All applications are due by October 20, 2023!

Registration is to be completed via the *google form BELOW*.

In addition to completing the online application, a \$100 participating fee must be made to the district using the following link:

https://www.payschoolscentral.com/

Chorus will meet on <u>Tuesday at 8:30</u> with Mrs. Reed and Mrs. Giuca.

***A notice will go home with all dates of meetings

Please complete the following form click on the link. We are so excited, we just want to sing!

https://forms.gle/8UEV4wcdHaer5DP89

